
                                               

 

Beecraigs Country Park, Public Toilet Refurbishment 
 

Parks & Woodland secured grant support from the Rural Tourism Infrastructure Fund to 
refurbish the existing Balvormie toilet block and to create a new public toilet block in the 
Lochside area.  
 

• Balvormie toilet block have now reopened.  If using the facilities we would appreciate if 

you could click on the QR code provided on the poster outside the building and give us 

your views; thank you in advance. 

 

• The unused building close to the Lochside car park will be replaced with a new public 
toilet facility, incorporating 2 gender neutral and 1 disabled toilet, which will greatly 
assist in alleviating pressures across the Country Park.  This facility will open as soon 
as possible. 
 

We hope to cause minimal disruption to visitors during these service improvement works and 
public access will be maintained around the construction sites.   
 

Please forward any enquiries to 
Beecraigs Visitor Centre 01506 284516 (option 1) or email mail@beecraigs.com 

mailto:mail@beecraigs.com

